
The laws surrounding IEPs and Section 504 
plans remain unchanged; they have not been 
repealed, and there are no waivers. Federal 
and state timelines are still in effect.

Parents and families should continue to 
advocate for the services their children 
need.

Schools must continue to follow IDEA and 
Section 504 laws and work with parents to 
determine how services can be effectively 
delivered.

Schools need to ensure that students with 
special education needs get the support 
they require, whether they’re learning in a 
school building or remotely.

Parents can still request an IEP team 
meeting at any time.

NOTE: Information contained in this presentation is consistent with 
federal and state guidance as of the time of the recording (9/15/20). 
Updates will be provided as guidance changes/is updated.
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https://youtu.be/-rW3bsHVfvo

Please COUNT on TNSTEP for help!
Contact us at 423.639.0125 or

gethelp@tnstep.info

5 things you can COUNT on:

FAMILY’S VOICE +

BEING INFORMED =

A SUCCESSFUL YEAR

SPECIAL EDUCATION TIMELINES

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-rW3bsHVfvo
mailto:gethelp@tnstep.info
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